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Provincial General Election 
 
Today, the writ was issued for British Columbia’s 42nd provincial general election. Election day will be 
held on Saturday, October 24, 2020.  
 
Information is available as follows: 
 

• For about the provincial election, please visit elections.bc.ca, follow Elections BC on social 
media, or call 1 800 661-8683. 
 

• https://elections.bc.ca/news/writs-issued-for-british-columbias-42nd-provincial-general-
election  
(includes such information as voting safely and COVID 19, voting in person, voting by mail, voter 
registration information, district electoral offices). 

 
• https://elections.bc.ca/current-jobs  

If citizens wish to work at the election, Elections BC is recruiting election officials. 
 

• https://elections.bc.ca/voting/how-to-vote-by-mail/ 
This link provides information about how to request a vote by mail ballot. 

### 
 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
250 954-3073 
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